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20th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Flu Vaccinations 

 

Our primary school aged children are invited to have their flu vaccinations in school here on 

Monday 11th October. The flu vaccination for children is a nasal spray. This year there is also 

the offer of an injection for those who wish to avoid gelatin. 

 

If you wish your child to have the flu vaccination please follow the link below to give your 

consent for them (please note this is only for school aged children. Children in Nursery will 

be invited to attend their GP surgery for this vaccination). 

 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=119482&Type=FLU 

 

You have until Tuesday 5th October to consent to this and your application will go direct to 

the NHS. If you have problems accessing the link please telephone 0333 358 3397 and press 

option 3. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Rebecca Fowler 

Headteacher 
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